
I’m Lorna Bacle (Clausen-Priske). I can’t tell you how excited I am to be able to help start a 
new market in Kenosha. I will tell you a little bit about me and why I am looking forward to 
seeing this opportunity succeed.  

I grew up in Pleasant Prairie, on the largest  dairy farm, in the state at that time. I was 
privileged to grow up on a family farm. We milked cows, raised cash crops, fruit and 
vegetable produce, chickens, turkeys and hogs.  

I’ve worked in food service for decades — in capacities from server to bookkeeper and 
everything in between. I currently operate agritourism/event barn, at our farm in 
Wheatland.  

As for my professional career. I am a fluid dynamics, chemical engineer working in business 
to business, technical sales in the dairy, food, brewing and distilling markets. Previously, I 
was the global account, sales manager, for PPG and Henkel, to John Deere and CNH. That 
was an educational, exciting, globe trotting time; but, it was not conducive to raising a 
family.  

I have three teenage boys, working this farm with me. They are the managers and 
professional showmen of the livestock, we raise. It takes a village to drag five 1,300 pound 
calves all over the country to compete; but, that’s what we do.  

My forte is sales and business development. I plan to use my talents to initiate this new 
market, secure vendors, sponsors and supporters.  

I served as a board member, for Kenosha Common markets from March of 2016, through 
April of 2018.  

 


